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Subject: RE: SEA screening opinion - Bishop's Tachbrook NP

From: Gethins, Paul

Sent: 26 March 2019 14:17

To: David.Butler@warwickdc.gov.uk

Subject: RE: SEA screening opinion - Bishop's Tachbrook NP

Good morning David,

As requested we have reviewed the Screening Assessment prepared in support of the Bishops Tachbrook
Neighbourhood Plan. Having reviewed the proposals we do not consider there to be significant environmental impacts

as a result of this plan, therefore we concur with the conclusions in section 4 of the report in the Screening Outcome
and do not require a SEA to be undertaken in support of the plan.

Regards

Paul

Paul Gethins
Planning Specialist — Sustainable Places | West Midlands Area
Environment Agency | Sentinel House, 9 Wellington Crescent, Fradley Park, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS13 8RR

I ...vcov.k/environment-agency

Incident management standby role: Area Communications Officer
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